
Dundee Money Action – Open Day

From Dundee Money Action :

You’re invited to join us for our second open day on Thursday 22nd November
to hear more about the work of Dundee Money Action and how we are able to
support your client base. 

This event will take a similar format to our previous event held at the end
of August, which was very well received by those who attended, with very
positive  feedback  about  the  content  and  information  provided  about  our
service.

We are running four identical sessions over the course of the day – one hour
sessions starting at 9.30am, 11am, 2pm, 3.30pm, which is designed to fit in
around diary commitments within a working day. This event will be held at The
Friary, Tullideph Road.

You will hear some case studies, find out more about the work of the project,
the benefits to your client group, and how you can connect your clients to
our workers. 

This event is for anyone working directly with a client group in Dundee – eg
support workers / NHS staff / front line workers / charity drop-in workers.
We would welcome multiple attendees from the same organisation or team.

Dundee Money Action is an innovative partnership project working across
Dundee, delivering ongoing support for Dundee citizens to enable them to be
more in charge of their money:

• dealing with debts;
• building money management skills;
• looking at home energy use;
• assisting with benefits;
•  and  connecting  people  to  support  and  interest  groups  amongst  other
activities.

Please book your free ticket here.
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